MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
Te Talhu o te Matauranga

11 June 2014

Tanya Jacob

National Office

fyi-request-1738-6¢c0d1d8a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Tanya

45— 47 Pipitea Street
Thorndon

PO Box 1666
Wellington

New Zealand

Telephone: 04 463 5000
Fax: 04 463 8252

www.minedu.govi.nz

Your reference: 869053

Thank you for your email of 10 June 2014 to the Ministry of Education requesting a

copy of the Review of the Education Act 1964/1989 for "Consistency 2000".

Your request will be answered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.
You can expect a response by 8 July 2014. The Ministry reserves the right to request
an extension if this becomes necessary due to the potential workload involved in

meeting your request.

Yours sincerely

Sean Teddy
Group Manager

Government, Executive and Ministerial Services




